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November 18,2008

HOME AIDE DIAGNOSTICS INC
ATTN: AMGAD GIRGIS
33OO SW 15TH ST
DEERFIELD BEACH FL 33442

Re: Ultra Support Lumbar Spinal Orthosis

Xref #: 6314126

Dear Mr. Girgis:

This letter is in response to your recent inquiry for coding verification of the above listed
product(s) manufactured and/or distributed by your company.

It is our determination that the Medicare HCPCS code(s) to bill the four DME Medicare
Administrative Contractors (DME MACs) is/are:

LO627 - LUMBAR ORTHOSTS, SAGITTAL CONTROL, WITH RIGID ANTERIOR AND
POSTERIOR PANELS, POSTERIOR EXTENDS FROM L-l TO BELOW L-5 VERTEBRA,
PRODUCES INTRACAVITARY PRESSURE TO REDUCE LOAD ON TF{E
INTERVERTEBRAL DISCS, INCLUDES STRAPS, CLOSURES, MAY INCLUDE
PADDING, SHOULDER STRAPS, PENDULOUS $DOMEN DESIGN, PREFABRICATED,
INCLUDES FITTING AND ADJUSTMENT

This HCPCS coding decision applies to the submined product(s) as presented to and reviewed by
the Pricing, Data Analysis and Coding (PDAC). Any modifications to the product(s) could
change the HCPCS code and would need to be reviewed for coding verification. The assignment
of a HCPCS code to the product(s) should in no way be construed as an approval or endorsement
of the product(s) by PDAC or Medicare, nor does it imply or guarantee claim reimbursement or
coverage. For questions regarding claim coverage or reimbursement, please contact your DME
MAC jurisdiction.

Should you disagree with this coding decision, a reconsideration can be requested. The
reconsiderationformislocatedonthePDAcwebsite@underthe
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HCPCS Review tab. The PDAC will reconsider the request if made within 45 days of the
date of this letter and additional supporting documentation is provided. If a request for
reconsideration is made after 45 days, the request is treated as a new Coding Verification
Review and a complete application must be submitted, along with the additional
documentation supporting the requesl

Should you have questions, regarding this decision, you may contact the PDAC Contact Center
at the address listed above or by telephone at (877) 735-1326.

Sincerely,

{.-'rL)
PDAC Coding/Data Analyst
LyndaYeir, RN
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